
INSURANCE COMMISSION OF THE BAHAMAS

PUBLIC NOTICE
No. 3 of 2011 1st June, 2011

This NOTICE is issued by the Insurance Commission of The Bahamas (“the Commission”)
pursuant to sections 8 and 128(a) of the Insurance Act, Ch. 347.

The general public is hereby notified that effective immediately, the registration of TRINITY
INSURANCE AGENTS AND BROKERS LTD. has been cancelled and that the following
persons are not licensed by the Commission to sell insurance products:

Philip Franks
M. Genevieve Miller
Debra Ritchie

Signed

LENNOX McCARTNEY
Superintendent of Insurance
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